
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
All parents of our new Year 12 students are invited to an information evening on Wednesday 26th September 
2018 at 6.30pm.  This will be held in the main school hall.  The evening is important for new 6th Form students 
who have come to us directly from Warlingham School and also for those from other 11-16 schools.  At this 
meeting we will set the scene for Year 12 and make sure that all parents are clear about the best way to support 
their son/daughter to have a successful Year 12, and to ensure their smooth transition into Year 13.  We would 
encourage all parents to attend.  The areas to be covered will include the following:- 
 

 A Levels (Linear) 

 Warlingham Probation Passport 

 The importance of good punctuality & attendance/Truancy Call 

 Establishment of good study habits and use of study periods 

 Supervised study 

 Use of planners and folder organisation 

 Student ID badges and safeguarding 

 Student Progress-monitoring-reports 

 Warlingham Graduation requirements 

 Work shadowing 

 Preparing for life after 6th form – “UNIFROG” 

 Home –school contact 

 6th Form expectations 
 
Establishing a good relationship between school and home is of critical importance in ensuring your son/daughter 
is supported to be successful.  This meeting will make clear how you can help to secure good progress and results.  
Please complete the reply slip below and ask your son/daughter to return it to Melissa in the 6th form office by 
Friday 21st September 2018. 

 

Head of 6th Form/Assistant Headteacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP (delete as appropriate) 

 

NAME:  ___________________________                   Tutor Group:_____________ 

 

 I/we will be able to attend the new Year 12 Information Evening on Wednesday 26th September 2018, and 

require ……………………………… seats. 

 I/we will not be able to attend the new Year 12 Information Evening.   

 


